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Easter surprise (Photo: F. Pfister)

Happy Easter to everyone!
March 31, 2023 |

This week the Easter Bunny visited the Department of Environmental Toxicology.

He wanted to get a glimpse of our work and was very excited to learn about all the projects we are
pursuing over here on a joint mission to spare all the bunnies - in our case, rather the fishes - from the
ominous fate of being used in a toxicity test.

Of course, he did not forget to bring a sweet surprise for everyone and was truly delighted to share it
with such a wonderful team.

https://www.eawag.ch/en/info/portal/news/news-archive/archive-detail/frohe-ostern
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